State of Vermont

Executive Department

Be it Remembered, That

David Deen
(Replaces Wright)

of 5607 Westminster West Road
Westminster, VI 05346

was duly appointed and comnﬁssioned
Member, Connecticut River Watershed Advisory Commission
On June 1st, 2012
By His Excellency, Peter Shumlin, Governor of the State of Vermont,

To serve from the date of this commission to the 30th day of June, 2013.

A true copy of record

W/

Secretary of CIVI and Military Affairs

Attest:




